
CIP Category: Street Lights

Design : 30,500.00$                                          
Construction : 320,000.00$                                       
Total: 350,500.00$                                       

Project Description:

Project Justification:

CIP Project Summary
River Ranch Road Street Lights

Install street lights along River Ranch Road

Estero High School and several elementary & high school bus stops are located along River Ranch Road. 
At times students walk to Estero High School or their bus stop in the dark.  In addition, there is an 
existing sidewalk along a portion of the road and the Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan recommends 
adding a shared use path and completing the existing sidewalk.  Providing street lights along River Ranch 
Road would improve safety for the students in the area and allow the sidewalks to be used at night.  
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